
 

 

Two weeks ago legislative leaders from both sides of the aisle reached agreement on a 

budget deal, finally.  That deal was expected to make $400 million available for our 

schools and $60 million for pre-k.  Late on Saturday, 12/5/15, the House leaders pulled 

out of the deal. 

They’ve pushed the train off the tracks;  school and important human service and 

domestic abuse services are at risk of not receiving their state funds till next year.  We 

can’t let that happen! 

 

Call your House member and House leadership and tell them: 

Pass a budget now that includes $400 million for our schools and 

$60 million for pre-k.  No more excuses 

Call Representative Mike Turzai, Speaker of the House at 717-772-9943 

Call Representative William Adolph, Chair of the Appropriations Committee at             

717-787-1248 

Call Your Representative – to find out who represents you in the PA House, go to 

www.pccy.org/myreps and give them the same message. 

http://www.pccy.org/myreps

